
 

The Benefits of 
Marine Reserves 

 Please Join Us For a Discussion and Reception 
We will discuss our experience helping to protect the last wild places in the 

ocean, and the benefits this can create for both the economies and 
environments of SIDS nations.    

When: Friday, Aug. 29, 2014  |  6-8 p.m. 
Where: SPREP’s Offices at ‘Vailima’  

 

Kindly RSVP to Michael Donoghue, michaeld@sprep.org 

(Attendance is limited) 

 


